WALMSLEY CE SCHOOL

BLACKBURN ROAD, EGERTON, BOLTON BL7 9SA TELEPHONE: 01204 332650



Email: office@walmsley.bolton.sch.uk

HEADTEACHER: MRS JOANNA ATHERTON

Walmsley News Friday, 1st December 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Please could we thank everyone for your very generous donations this morning of coloured hamper items. From the items received, we will be making some wonderful coloured hampers as prizes to be won in our Walmsley Christmas Raffle. Tickets for the raffle are on sale NOW and can be purchased via the School Gateway App.

Year 5/Year 6 Girls Football Team

Following the boys success in the EFL Football Tournament a couple of weeks ago, not wanting to be outdone the girls have also brought the trophy home for the second year running and will also represent both Walmsley and Bolton in the North West Regional Finals. Football is definitely coming home!

Homework Sites

Please click on the images below to take you to the login page.







Dates for your Diary

Tuesday, 5th December

Reading Workshops

The workshops are to show parents/carers how we teach reading in school and how to support your child at home.

- Year 2, Year 3 & Year 4 at 5:30pm with Mrs Cahill
- Year 5 & Year 6 at 5:30pm with Mr Catterall























Please note: Mrs Cahill and Mr Catterall will be delivering the same workshop. The workshops are for adults only please.

Tuesday, 5th December

Walmsley Parish Presents Songs for the Season

Thursday, 7th December

Christingle at Christ Church Walmsley - 6:30pm

Friday, 8th December

'Break the Rules' Day for a bottle donation for Adult Hampers, these will be offered as prizes in our Walmsley Christmas Raffle!

Monday, 11th December

Please send into school this week any children's bric-a-brac and books for our stall at the Christmas fair

Monday, 11th December

Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 Pantomime, Sleeping Beauty - Walmsley Parish Community Hall at 1:00pm - School uniform please

Tuesday, 12th December

Key Stage Two Trip to Manchester Opera House - Jack and the Beanstalk. The pantomime starts at 1:00pm - School uniform please

Friday, 15th December

Own clothes day for the children in exchange for sweets or chocolates for the Children's Tombola.

Year 4's - Please could we ask for donations of shop bought cakes, suitable for children

Christmas Fair (Please start collecting loose change!)

Monday, 18th December

EYFS and KS1 Nativity Performances of Superstar!

Tuesday, 19th December

KS2 Carol Concert

Free School Meals

Please follow the link for more information. https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/Parents/newsletters

What's happening in the News this week? What is it like to live through an uncertain time?

https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/Parents/newsletters

Urban Outreach - Harvest Thank You



Early Help Parenting Drop-in Sessions - 2024

https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/Parents/newsletters

PTA

Following the PTA AGM on Tuesday, 28th November the following positions were confirmed.

Lily Grafton - Chair Michelle Smith and Mukhtar Valli - Co Vice Chair Kate Wicklen - Secretary Sarah Talbot - Treasurer

If you would like to join the PTA group to help with events when possible, please contact Lily on 07885 678 317.

Please follow the link to view the PTA Chair's Annual Report 2022-2023. https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/Parents/pta

Our wonderful PTA sponsors...





